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Coast Guard District 7 

Local Notice to Mariners (LNM), Section VI 
 

The purpose of this Marine Safety Information Bulletin (MSIB) is to inform mariners of proposed changes to 

the Atlantic and Gulf Seacoast System (AGSS) along the coasts of South Carolina and Georgia. See following 

excerpt from District 7 LNM 28/22: 

 

SEACOAST (SOUTH CAROLINA) - SEACOAST (GEORGIA) 

 

Based on the information collected during a Waterways Analysis and Management System (WAMS) of the 

Atlantic and Gulf Seacoast System (AGSS), the U.S. Coast Guard is proposing to make the following changes 

to aids to navigation along the South Carolina and Georgia coasts.  

 

 Winyah Bay Lighted Buoy WB (LLNR 125/1865) will be permanently discontinued. 

 City of Richmond Wreck LB WR2 (LLNR 135) will be permanently discontinued. 

 East Bank Buoy 2EB (LLNR 140) will be permanently discontinued. 

 Hector Wreck Lighted Buoy WR4 (LLNR 145) will be permanently discontinued. 

 Cape Romain Shoal Buoy 6CR (LLNR 155) will be permanently discontinued. 

 Bull Breakers Bay Buoy 2BB (LLNR 165) will be permanently discontinued. 

 Bull Breakers Bay Offshore Drill Mine Field Lighted Buoy 8 (LLNR 170) will be permanently 

discontinued. 

 Rattlesnake Shoal Buoy 2 (LLNR 180) will be permanently discontinued.  

 North Edisto River Inlet Lighted Buoy 2NE (LLNR 265/3855) will be permanently discontinued. 

 Port Royal Sound Lighted Buoy P (LLNR 310/4075) will be permanently discontinued. 

 Port Royal Sound V-AIS P (LLNR TBD) will be established. 

 Wassaw Sound Lighted Buoy 2W (LLNR 435/5580) will be permanently discontinued. 

 St. Catherines Sound Lighted Buoy STC (LLNR 450/5790) will be permanently discontinued. 

 

All comments should be emailed to: D07-SMB-DPWPublicComments@uscg.mil or 

Andrew.m.engle@uscg.mil with “SC/GA SEACOAST AIDS TO NAVIGATION” as the subject line. 

Comments can also be mailed to Commander (dpw), Seventh Coast Guard District, 909 SE 1st Ave (STE 406) 

Brickell Plaza Federal Building, Miami, FL. 33131-3050 to be received by August 14, 2022. 

 

This MSIB can be viewed at https://homeport.uscg.mil/port-directory/charleston. For questions or concerns 

regarding this MSIB, please contact Sector Charleston Waterways Management Division at (843) 740-3184 or 

the Sector’s 24-hour Command Center at (843) 740-7050. 
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